+ Board Meeting: Sun. June 27th, after church

* Movie Night: Cancelled for June and July

¢ Ministry Team Meeting: Cancelled for June

e Men's Ministry Meetings: Every Tues at 6:30pm
o Prayer Force: Every Weds at 7:00pm

¢ Women's Bible Study: Every Thurs at 6:30pm

Every Tuesday the guys meet here at church, or via
zoom, at 6:30 pm. Here is the zoom link if you can't
make it in person:

To Join the call go here:
https://lus02web.zoom.us/j/81770350390
If you have any questions, please call the church at:
616-696-9333 or reach out to Caleb Claybaugh.

We are so excited to announce that there will be a
Women's Bible Study starting this month! They will be
held here at church, on Thursdays starting June
10th, and will be at 6:30 pm. For more information,
or to sign up to attend, see Robin Daugin.

% Join us every Wednesday at 7:00 pm for
Worship and Prayer to our Lord. Every week
we learn a new name of God. Then there is

time of personal prayer, and time of
intercessory prayer where we come together
to lift up the needs of others.

For everything there is a season,
a time for every activity under heaven.
A time to be born and a time to die.
A time to plant and a time to harvest.
A time to kill and a time to heal.
A time to tear down and a time to build up.
A time to cry and a time to laugh.
A time to grieve and a time to dance.
A time to scatter stones and a time to gather stones.
Website: A time to embrace and a time to walk away.
https://www.hillcrestchurch.online A time to search and a time to quit searching.
Follow us on Faceb.ook: _ A time to keep and a time to throw away.
facebook.com/HillcrestCommunityChurchOfGod A time to tear and a time to mend.

Remind APP: At b . d ati K
Don't miss a single thing with our Remind app!!! tlm? to be quietan a_tlme to speak.
A time to love and a time to hate.

Dowload the free app on your phone, our code is _ _
@ec973a for FREE reminders right to your phone! A time for war and a time for peace.
Ecclesiastes 3:1-8

The Youth Group is still collecting cans if you
would like to donate yours. They are finished
with their meetings for the school year, but will
resume in the fall. For more information, or to

donate, see Doug and Ann Hughes.



